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Monthly news & updates
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Donation Needs
Size 5 Baby Diapers
Baby Wipes
Pregnancy & Diabetic
Snacks 
Deodorant (Men &
Women)

Amazon Wish List

Give Her Hope
Campaign

One Life At A Time- Donors
make moments our guests
could only hope for a reality
every day. Here's a
snapshot of what people like
you have helped us
accomplish over the past
year.

Watch the video to learn
about how funds donated
to Give Her Hope have
helped in 2022.

Please consider giving today
and click the link below. 

Give Now

Our annual Back to School Rally is scheduled for
Friday, August 19th. We are blown away by the
number of individuals and organizations that have
already reached out to volunteer their time and
services but we still need your help! 

This is one of our biggest events at Van Buren
Center and each year, we can make an incredible
impact because of people like you. Please consider
donating your time, talent, and heart and help us
make this year's event the best, yet!



Volunteer Now

Donate Now

 
 

Ohio Health Volunteer Event
    

Ohio Health partnered with Van Buren
Center to bring together a group of
almost 30 medical affiliates from different
hospitals across Central Ohio on July
20th. The Van Buren Center is so grateful
for the efforts of the volunteers. Together
they were able to help out our kitchen
with dinner service, meal prep, and
additionally donation sorting and
organizing. The volunteers' hard work has
made an incredible impact and we look
forward to hosting them again in future
volunteer opportunities!

 
   

   



UPS Hiring Event Spotlight
Last week, Van Buren Center partnered
with UPS to host an onsite hiring event.
We had some pretty incredible outcomes
for our guests at Van Buren.

20 guests attended the event and 9
applied and were offered employment on
the spot! The representatives Jason and
Kenneth who came out from UPS worked
with each guest one-on-one to assist
them with the application process and
stayed over to make sure everyone that
wanted to apply had the chance and
opportunity to get help. The time and
attention that they gave each individual in
completing their application truly showed
how much they care and want to help.

We are so grateful to UPS for their efforts
and hard work to help our guests at Van
Buren secure employment. 
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